Our Vision: Our Mission:

EXCELLENCE
IN ALL WE DO

TO GROW,
LOVE AND LEARN
FOLLOWING JESUS

Dear parents/guardians,

Thank you to everyone who completed the questionnaire at Parents’ Evening. We were
overwhelmed by the positive feedback. We have a wonderful school community who work
together in partnership to provide the best outcomes for the children.

We are always looking for ways to improve and have taken on board your comments.
One of the things mentioned was better communication. Here is some information about how
we ensure families are kept informed about events in school:
e Regular text reminders are sent out to parents to inform them of upcoming events
e School trips are planned in advance and letters sent home providing all the key
information
Each half term a key dates letter is sent home
Classes use Twitter and Tapestry to share learning
There are 2 Parents’ Evening and 1 school report each year
Teachers are always available to talk to you about your child’s learning

Did you know that all the letters that are sent home can be found on our school website HERE.
Save the link to your home screen for quick access.

If there is anything specific you think we could improve on regarding communication, please let
us know.

Thank you also for your feedback on our outdoor play provision at lunchtime. Working with
OPAL we have developed lunch time play. We chose to develop this because childhood has
changed, and many children no longer get their play needs met out of school. Many children get
little opportunity to play outdoors.

We thank you for your understanding when they have come home messier but they have been
exposed to more challenges and have greater freedoms to play where, with whom and how they
like. If you would like your child to come into school with a spare pair of trainers/old shoes then
please send these in in a carrier bag.
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https://www.stbernardsrc.co.uk/page/?title=Recent+letters&pid=67

You will have noticed the addition of a sandpit in the playground. As with all the playground
developments the rules and risks around this will be discussed with all children as they learn to
safely play together. Can | please ask that you ensure children do not enter the pit before/after
school.

We believe that the experiences the school is fostering are essential for children’s physical and
mental wellbeing and are in line with all current good practice advice on health and safety,
wellbeing and development.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Le Feuvre
Head of School



